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To Whom This Concerns:

Please find attached my comments regarding the proposed 240 ft dock on Little Manzanita
Bay.  I am opposed to the dock being built.  

David, you may recall your visit to the empty lot adjacent to our property when we were
considering purchasing it, which we did, and are now in discussions with the Bainbridge Land
Trust for continued stewardship.

Thanks for your kind considerations and for reviewing the attached document.

Kind Regards,

David Lee

-- 
FoodCircle
A Better World Thru Food
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